
 

  

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 17th January 2020 

Classroom News 

We have been busy this week talking about all the people who can 
help us in our lives. We had bakers, doctors, nurses, dentist and even 

train drivers. We have started guided reading too where we go out 
with Mrs Bamber to read a story and use lots of skills to work out 
what is happening in the story and talking about the characters.  

In Maths we have begun to look at adding together two groups using 
lots of equipment. 

 In R.E we have listened to the story of Moses and talked about our 
favourite parts in the story and acted it out.  

REMINDERS 

 Every child is to have a named water bottle in school. 

Homework is to be handed in on Monday. 

PE is on a Monday. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school 
at all times and is named.  

All clothing is to be named. Please check jumpers and cardigans as some 
are starting to fade. 

If your child borrows an item of clothing or underwear please return it to 
school as we have none left. 

Please read with your child for 10-15 minutes each night and record in the 
reading record.  

Please be in the playground by 8.55 a.m. Alternatively you can use the 
drop off point on Lea Road where there is a member of staff. 

Important Dates 

Monday 20th January- Bible 
Presentation 9.15am Parents are 

welcome to join us.  

Monday 20th January- PTA Meeting -
3.30pm 

Tuesday 21st - Compassion 
Experience Cake Sale  

Thursday 6th February- NSPCC 
Maths Morning 

Friday 14th February- Finish for Half 
Term 

Monday 24th February- INSET 

Tuesday 25th February- Children 
return to school 

Thursday 2nd April- Whole School 
Easter Celebration – 10am 

 

Curriculum Award – Nabila for fantastic writing using her phonics at all times and trying to 
include finger spaces now. 

Christian Value Certificate for Thankfulness – Rosalie for being a good friend to others and 
helping those who need it 

OPEN DOOR 

Open Door is an opportunity for you to look at our classroom and also ask any questions. This is each Wednesday at 3.30-
3.50. It is not always possible to discuss your child’s progress and performance in class at the end of a normal day. 

 

 


